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NOTICE
The Lower Rio Grande Valley Council of Governments 
(LRGVCOG) has become the Rio Grande Valley Emergency 
Communications District (RGV911), and the process for 
collecting the 9-1-1 Emergency Service Fee has changed. 

Effective immediately, collections made for the former 
LRGVCOG should be remitted directly to the RGV911. 
The mailing and physical address for the RGV911 is 1912 
Joe Stephens Ave., Weslaco, TX, 78599. The telephone 
number is 956-682-3481.

For districts listed on lines 11-21 in the enclosed Regional 
Planning Commission Supplement of the Texas 9-1-1 
Emergency Service Fee Report, please note line numbers 
have changed.

If you have any questions, please contact the  
Texas Comptroller’s Miscellaneous Taxes section  
at 800-531-5441, ext. 34276, or by email at  
Miscellaneous.Taxes@cpa.texas.gov. 
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